From: Karen Spence

To: Karen Spence
Subject: FW: Message from the City of Airdrie website - Confirmation # 166086
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 9:35:41 AM

From: no-reply@airdrie.ca <no-reply@airdrie.ca>

Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2022 9:08 PM

To: General Inquiries <General.Inquiries@airdrie.ca>

Subject: Message from the City of Airdrie website - Confirmation # 166086

*If this message does not concern your department please forward it to
General.Inquiries@airdrie.ca so it can be distributed to the appropriate department.

You have received a message from the City of Airdrie website for City of Airdrie

Name:
Carolyn Geertsen

Email:

Phone:

Message:

I am contacting you regarding amendment B-27/2022. I am against this amendment. This
changes the parameters of why people have chosen to live in this neighbour hood . If people
want to have a home with a garage suite they need to buy/build in a community that is zoned
for that already.

This message was sent from the following page:
myAIRDRIE



